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BCLP Partner Angela Hsu participated in a webinar May 2 hosted by the Institute for Inclusion in the

Legal Profession (“IILP”). The webinar, titled "Illuminating the Legacy: The Coram Nobis Cases and

the Ongoing Fight for Asian American Civil Rights," covered the history of the Japanese American

coram nobis cases, and explored how they inspire the current generation of Asian American civil

rights activists.

Since 2009, IILP has provided the profession with a unique set of empirical tools to facilitate a more

diverse, equitable, and inclusive legal profession that is reflective of the society which it serves.

Widely recognized as the authoritative source for DEI in the legal profession, IILP’s innovative

educational programs, research, and publications inspire the profession to think about, and

approach, its persistent DEI challenges in new ways.

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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